St. George Varsity Boys Basketball Tournament
January 3rd – 5th, 2020
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St. George School in Linn will be hosting a Varsity Boys basketball tournament on January 3rd – 5th, 2020. The team entry fee will be $50.00. If you would you like to sign up, please text your roster & coaches contract information to Christa Warren at 573-301-5103. 
The deadline to sign up is December 13th, 2019. 
We hope to see you there!
Thank you, 
St. George Athletic Committee
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